Santa Montefiore Nederlands
Thank you very much for reading santa montefiore nederlands. Maybe you have
knowledge that, people have look numerous times for their favorite novels like
this santa montefiore nederlands, but end up in malicious downloads.
Rather than reading a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon, instead
they cope with some harmful bugs inside their laptop.
santa montefiore nederlands is available in our digital library an online
access to it is set as public so you can get it instantly.
Our books collection saves in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Kindly say, the santa montefiore nederlands is universally compatible with any
devices to read

The Forget-Me-Not Sonata Santa Montefiore 2014-01-02 THE NUMBER ONE BESTSELLING
AUTHOR 'Just promise me one thing . . . Have the courage to follow your heart'
Buenos Aires, 1948. Audrey Garnet lives a sheltered life in the exclusive
Argentinian community of Hurlingham. That is, until Cecil and Louis Forrester
arrive, travelling from England to make their fortunes. Admired by all for her
beauty and grace, Audrey quickly catches the eyes of both brothers, but it is
talented-but-troubled outsider Louis with his musical flair whom she is drawn
to most. Cecil, however, is a better match – a decorated war hero who has
charmed the entire community, including Audrey’s parents, forcing Audrey to
keep her true feelings a secret. But when a family tragedy rocks Audrey’s
world, she is faced with a terrible dilemma: must she do her duty to her
family, or will she finally be able to follow her heart? ***PRAISE FOR SANTA
MONTEFIORE*** ‘Nobody does epic romance like Santa Montefiore’ JOJO MOYES ‘An
enchanting read overflowing with deliciously poignant moments’ DINAH JEFFERIES
on Songs of Love and War ‘Santa Montefiore hits the spot for my like few other
writers’ SARRA MANNING ‘One of our personal favourites’ THE TIMES on The Last
Secret of the Deverills ‘Accomplished and poetic’ Daily Mail ‘Santa Montefiore
is a marvel’ Sunday Express
Miffy Is Crying Dick Bruna 2004-04-01 A little rabbit is sad when she loses her
teddy bear.
Een handvol geluk Santa Montefiore 2019-07-02 Internationale primeur: alle
verhalen van bestsellerauteur Santa Montefiore voor het eerst gebundeld! Sinds
haar succesvolle en nog steeds regelmatig herdrukte debuut Onder de ombu-boom
schreef Santa Montefiore steevast een boek per jaar. Met haar perfecte mix van
romantiek en drama, in settings om bij weg te dromen, veroverde ze wereldwijd
de harten van miljoenen lezeressen. Daarnaast schreef ze ook tal van korte
verhalen. Sommige daarvan werden gepubliceerd in tijdschriften, en bij Boekerij
verschenen twee kleine bundeltjes en de novelle Het gouden licht, die Santa
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speciaal schreef voor de Nederlandse markt. Of ze nu schrijft over onverwachte
romantische ontmoetingen, de rouw om een overleden kind, de herinneringen die
een oude poëziebundel kan oproepen of een geadopteerde papegaai die zich
bemoeit met zaken die hem niet aangaan, Santa’s heerlijke schrijfstijl is
altijd herkenbaar. Haar vele fans zullen zeker smullen van deze unieke
verzameling verhalen! Een handvol geluk bevat: Stille wateren Taart De
waarzegster Het boek dat fluisterde De toverkracht van Italië Het gouden licht
Liefdeslessen Een klein avontuur Het wachten Schelpen op het strand De papegaai
die zijn mond voorbijpraatte Spaanse zijde De witte duif Thuis De pers over de
boeken van Santa Montefiore ‘Een verrukkelijk romantisch boek.’ Baarnsche
Courant ‘Romantisch leesvoer voor in de vakantiekoffer.’ Nederlands Dagblad
‘Dit aangrijpende verhaal vertelt hoe nabestaanden heel verschillend met
verlies omgaan. Ontroerend, maar nergens sentimenteel.’ NBD Biblion over Het
gouden licht
Daughters of Castle Deverill Santa Montefiore 2017-11-07 Previously published
in the US as The Daughters of Ireland. The second book in the #1 international
bestselling series about the powerful ties between three women and their
determination to return home. The war is over. But life will never be the
same... It is 1925 and Castle Deverill has burned to the ground. War and
deception have divided the daughters of Ireland, but Celia vows to return her
ancestral home to its former glory. Kitty raises a young family but longs for
something more, and Bridie flourishes as a New York socialite consumed by
revenge. Celia works to reunite her childhood friends and restore the place
they once called home, but soon everything she knows is cast into doubt as the
Great Depression looms. In the second installment of Santa Montefiore’s
sweeping generational epic, Celia, Kitty, and Bridie must once again face the
dark shadows of history. Daughters of Castle Deverill is an unforgettable story
of enduring friendship and the inner strength needed to start again.
A Mother's Love Santa Montefiore 2013-03-07 A magical story of motherly love
and the bonds of love between us from the number one bestselling author of
Songs of Love and War. Celeste is mourning the tragic death of her young son,
Jack, from leukaemia. So when she learns that her nephew is coming to stay, she
doesn't think she can bear to have another child in the house. But when Bruno
arrives, she makes him feel welcome and loved, even though her heart is
breaking. She finds sanctuary in the little summerhouse at the end of her
garden, where the quilt she was making her son lies unfinished, her love and
grief stitched into the material. Having another child in the house brings back
all her memories, but stirs up the love that has lain dormant in her. Can she
open her heart again? Can love triumph over loss, and hope flourish once more?
A magical and beautiful novella, for mothers everywhere.
The Sapphire Widow Dinah Jefferies 2018-08-14 A sweeping, breathtaking story of
love and betrayal from the internationally bestselling author of The Tea
Planter's Wife Ceylon, 1935. Louisa Reeve, the daughter of a successful British
gem trader, and her husband Elliot, a charming, thrill-seeking businessman,
seem like the couple who have it all. Except what they long for more than
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anything: a child. While Louisa struggles with miscarriages, Elliot is
increasingly absent, spending much of his time at a nearby cinnamon plantation,
overlooking the Indian ocean. After his sudden death, Louisa is left alone to
solve the mystery he left behind. Revisiting the plantation at Cinnamon Hills,
she finds herself unexpectedly drawn towards the owner, Leo, a rugged outdoors
man with a checkered past. The plantation casts a spell, but all is not as it
seems. And when Elliot's shocking betrayal is revealed, Louisa has only Leo to
turn to . . .
The French Gardener Santa Montefiore 2013-11-21 A spellbinding novel about
marriage, passion, loss, renewal, and the healing power of love from the number
one bestselling author of Songs of Love and War. Married couple, Miranda and
David, move out of London into a beautiful country house with an idyllic
garden. But reality turns out to be very different from their bucolic dream.
Soon the latent unhappiness in the family begins to come to the surface,
isolating each family member in a bubble of resentment and loneliness. Then a
mysterious Frenchman arrives on their doorstep. With the wisdom of nature, he
slowly begins to heal the past and the present. But who is he? When Miranda
discovers his secret in the cottage by the garden, the whole family learns that
a garden, like love itself, can restore the human spirit, not just season after
season, but generation after generation. Wise and winsome, poignant and
powerfully moving, The French Gardener combines the savvy of contemporary
women's fiction with an old fashioned sensibility steeped in the importance of
family and the magical power of love.
Sea of Lost Love Santa Montefiore 2014-01-02 A stunning story of loss, love and
the summer that changed everything from the number one bestselling author of
Songs of Love and War... 1958. Celestria, the charismatic daughter of an
aristocratic family, lives in Pendrift Hall, a pale stone mansion with gardens
that tumble down to the Cornish sea. It is summer and the weeks ahead hold the
promise of self-discovery and the thrilling possibility of elicit love affairs.
Yet tragedy erupts in paradise when one of the family vanishes. A mysterious
note is left behind with the words: ‘Forgive Me’. Soon Celestria is pulled
along a trail of deception, masquerades and mirrors. It will lead her from her
idyllic life on the English coast to the orange groves of Southern Italy. It
will also lead her to love... ***PRAISE FOR SANTA MONTEFIORE*** ‘Nobody does
epic romance like Santa Montefiore’ JOJO MOYES ‘An enchanting read overflowing
with deliciously poignant moments’ DINAH JEFFERIES on Songs of Love and War
‘Santa Montefiore hits the spot for my like few other writers’ SARRA MANNING
‘One of our personal favourites’ THE TIMES on The Last Secret of the Deverills
‘Accomplished and poetic’ Daily Mail ‘Santa Montefiore is a marvel’ Sunday
Express
Vrij Nederland 2005-03
Last Voyage of the Valentina Santa Montefiore 2014-10-23 A tale of war, of
Italy, of a beautiful young woman and a terrible tragedy from the number on
bestselling author of Songs of Love and War. Italy, 1945. The war is over but
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its shadow still lingers. And deep in the lush countryside an eccentric
aristocrat is savagely murdered in his beautiful palazzo. London, 1971. Years
later, this unsolved crime touches the life of Alba, a hedonistic girl who
lives on a houseboat in swinging Chelsea. Between these two distinctive times
runs a thread of love, decadence and betrayal that takes Alba to the olive
groves of the Amalfi Coast, rich with the scent of figs, the drama of wartime
and the lingering decay of tragedy. The past unfolds revealing a secret web of
partisans and Nazis, peasants and counts and in the centre of it all, an
alluring woman of mystery: her mother…
Practising Parisienne Marissa Cox 2021-09-02 'Even if you don't find yourself
booking a one-way Eurostar ticket to the capital like Marissa, this book might
just be the key to finally nailing that elusive Parisian je ne sais quoi.'
Penny Goldstone, Fashion Editor, Marie Claire 'A delightful, down-to-earth
guide . . . complete with insider fashion tips, beauty tricks and dating advice
from Marissa's own personal experience, plus interviews with many modern
iterations of the ever-elusive Parisienne herself.' Monica de La Villardière,
journalist and co-founder of the Fashion No Filter podcast To be Parisian is to
have a certain attitude and outlook on life. In Practicing Parisienne, British
journalist and blogger Marissa Cox decodes this seemingly nebulous je ne sais
quoi, explaining what she has learned since moving to France eight years ago,
and how and why the reader can and should adopt a more Parisian lifestyle. She
reveals how she learnt to live her best life in this iconic city, what it means
to be Parisian and in turn inspire you to make positive changes in your own
lives, however big or small. Covering everything from style, fashion, beauty
and wellbeing to chic interiors and food and wine, as well as advice about
dating and friendship, each section also contains interviews with well-known
Parisians and Francophiles who inspire us to live better. Because, as we know,
Paris is ALWAYS a good idea. 'Practising Parisienne is a celebration of the
City of Lights and an ode to the pleasures in life. Marissa Cox effortlessly
mixes practical tips, personal stories and inspiring conversations in this
charming guide to living well the Parisian way.' Miranda York, author of At the
Table and The Food Almanac 'With appreciation, honesty, a deep understanding
and access to leading figures, Practising Parisienne reads like a who's who and
what's what when it comes to everything Parisian.' Hannah Almassi, Editor in
Chief, Who What Wear UK
Brinkman's Cumulatieve catalogus van boeken de in Nederland en vlaanderen zijn
uitgegeven of herdrukte 2001
The Royal Rabbits: The Hunt for the Golden Carrot Santa Montefiore 2019-09-19
‘Packed with fun, fantasy and the sort of adventure guaranteed to have sticky
little fingers hungrily turning the pages’ The Mail on Sunday ‘The Royal
Rabbits of London is sweet, funny and beautifully illustrated' The Times The
adventure continues for Shylo and his Royal Rabbit friends in this charming
series from bestselling authors Santa Montefiore and Simon Sebag Montefiore and
illustrator Kate Hindley, which shows that even the smallest rabbit can be the
biggest hero. Life is an adventure. Anything in the world is possible – by will
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and by luck, with a moist carrot, a wet noise and a slice of mad courage! Now
that Shylo is a Royal Rabbit, his life is full of adventure and new friends,
but he still misses his mother and family. So he jumps at the chance to visit
his home warren! As soon as Shylo arrives he finds something strange and dark
going on. A mysterious bunny called Harlequin is on the farm, attracting many
followers with his crazy singing and loopy dancing. But Harlequin is also
digging for the Golden Carrot, which, says an ancient legend, will give him
power over over all humans and animals. Harlequin believes it's buried
somewhere on the farm. Then as more followers flock to the warren, Shylo
wonders if the hunt for the Golden Carrot is a fun game or if Harlequin is
plotting world domination… And when the quest turns deadly, Shylo calls in the
Royal Rabbits. Can they stop power-mad Harlequin? And who will find the Carrot
first?
The Italian Matchmaker Santa Montefiore 2015-10-08 FROM THE NUMBER ONE
BESTSELLING AUTHOR Lose yourself in the sun-drenched hills of the Amalfi coast
with bestselling author of Songs of Love and War, Santa Montefiore... Gianluca
has to admit his life is empty so, in search of serenity and a deeper purpose
to his existence, he flees to Italy, to the magical Palazzo Montelimone,
lovingly restored by his parents, to assess his future. But life on the sundrenched Amalfi coast is not as peaceful as Luca anticipates. The palazzo is
filled with his mother's eccentric friends and haunted by the ghosts of its
murderous past. He meets a woman whose dark eyes are heavy with sorrow and a
solemn little boy with an incredible secret. As he begins to unravel a mystery
that has its roots in a long-ago act of violence, Luca is forced to face his
greatest fear in exchange for the greatest truth. ***PRAISE FOR SANTA
MONTEFIORE*** ‘Nobody does epic romance like Santa Montefiore’ JOJO MOYES ‘An
enchanting read overflowing with deliciously poignant moments’ DINAH JEFFERIES
on Songs of Love and War ‘Santa Montefiore hits the spot for my like few other
writers’ SARRA MANNING ‘One of our personal favourites’ THE TIMES on The Last
Secret of the Deverills ‘Accomplished and poetic’ Daily Mail ‘Santa Montefiore
is a marvel’ Sunday Express
Gracelin O'Malley Ann Moore 2014-09-30 Set during Ireland’s devastating potato
famine, a spellbinding novel of a young woman torn between love for her family
and duty to her English husband. Patrick O’Malley names his newborn daughter
Gracelin for the light of the sea that shines in her eyes. But when young
Gracelin is only six years old, her mother’s untimely death drains joy and
laughter from the O’Malley clan. At fifteen, Gracelin saves her family from
financial ruin by marrying Bram Donnelly, the son of a wealthy English
landowner. But, even though Gracelin is Protestant, she is snubbed by English
high society for marrying above her station. To temporarily appease her
husband’s cruel nature, she intends to provide him with an heir—but that, too,
will end in sorrow. As famine sweeps Ireland, Gracelin openly defies her
husband by feeding the desperate souls who come to their door. In secret, she
also sides with the rebels who call themselves the Young Irelanders. Led by
Morgan McDonagh and joined by Gracelin’s beloved brother, Sean, the Irelanders
are determined to fight and free their homeland from the yoke of English rule.
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A vivid chronicle of nineteenth-century Ireland, the first volume of Ann
Moore’s popular trilogy introduces a courageous young heroine and movingly
portrays an indomitable people as they struggle to survive the infamous famine
and the brutal civil war that arrived in its wake. Fans of gripping historical
fiction will love this “epic saga that sweeps you into the life of a remarkable
woman” (Romantic Times).
The Conspirators' Hierarchy John Coleman 1997 This work argues for the
existence of a committee of 300, an elite body which controls every aspect of
politics, religion, commerce and industry, answerable to no one except itself.
It maintains that the confusion of social and moral values in the free world
has been deliberately created.
Secrets of the Lighthouse Santa Montefiore 2014-08-05 Set in Ireland on the
wild coast of Connemara, this hauntingly romantic novel tells the story of a
young woman who goes in search of her family’s past and ends up discovering her
future. Ellen Trawton is running away from it all. She hates her job, she
doesn’t love the aristocratic man to whom she is engaged, and her relationship
with her controlling mother is becoming increasingly strained. So Ellen leaves
London, fleeing to the one place she knows her mother won’t find her, her
aunt’s cottage in Connemara. Cutting all her ties with chic London society,
Ellen gives in to Ireland’s charm and warmth, thinking her future may lie where
so much of her past has been hidden. Her imagination is soon captured by the
compelling ruins of a lighthouse where, five years earlier, a young mother died
in a fire. The ghost of the young wife, Caitlin, haunts the nearby castle,
mourning the future she can never have there. Unable to move on, she watches
her husband and children, hoping they might see her and feel her love once
more. But she doesn’t anticipate her husband falling in love again. Can she
prevent it? Or can she let go and find a way to freedom and happiness? The
ruggedly beautiful Connemara coastline with its tightknit community of
unforgettable characters provides the backdrop for this poignant story of two
women seeking the peace and love they desperately need. For each, the key will
be found in the secrets of the past, illuminated by the lighthouse.
The Swallow and the Hummingbird Santa Montefiore 2014-01-02 FROM THE NUMBER ONE
BESTSELLING AUTHOR A sweeping story of love that stretches across the years The
war has ended and Rita Fairweather is waiting for George Bolton, her childhood
sweetheart, to return home to Devon. She wants their future to be a continuing
reassurance of their past. But George comes back as a man changed by the
horrors he has experienced. Unable to settle back into a small-town life,
George decides to travel to Argentina. And Rita promises to wait. But George
faces irresistible temptation and an agonising choice. As the years pass, Rita
keeps her word... but how long should she wait for the love of her life?
***PRAISE FOR SANTA MONTEFIORE*** ‘Nobody does epic romance like Santa
Montefiore’ JOJO MOYES ‘An enchanting read overflowing with deliciously
poignant moments’ DINAH JEFFERIES on Songs of Love and War ‘Santa Montefiore
hits the spot for my like few other writers’ SARRA MANNING ‘One of our personal
favourites’ THE TIMES on The Last Secret of the Deverills ‘Accomplished and
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poetic’ Daily Mail ‘Santa Montefiore is a marvel’ Sunday Express
Flappy Entertains Santa Montefiore 2021-03-04 From the beloved bestselling
author Santa Montefiore comes a new novel filled with humour and heart. For
fans of The Temptation of Gracie, Flappy now takes centre stage, more
charismatic and competitive than ever. ‘Fresh, fun and fabulous! Flappy
certainly kept me entertained!’ Heidi Swain, Sunday Times bestselling author of
The Winter Garden Underneath her graceful exterior lies a passion nobody knew
about, least of all Flappy herself… Flappy Scott-Booth is the self-appointed
queen bee of Badley Compton, a picturesque Devon village. While her husband
Kenneth spends his days on the golf course, she is busy overseeing her
beautiful house and gardens, and organising unforgettable events, surrounded by
friends who hang on to her every word. Her life is a reflection of herself –
impossibly perfect. Until the day that Hedda Harvey-Smith and her husband
Charles move into the village. Into an even grander home than hers. Taking the
front seat on the social scene, quite literally. That simply will not do.
Flappy is determined to show Hedda how things are done here in Badley Compton.
But then she looks into Charles’s beautiful green eyes. And suddenly, her focus
is elsewhere. She is only human, after all… Praise for Flappy Entertains:
‘Santa Montefiore is a born storyteller’ Woman’s Weekly ‘A friendly,
undemanding read in unfriendly, demanding times’ Daily Mail ‘A keeping up with
the Joneses tale that will life your spirits in no time’ New! ‘Another winner
from the author who writes about relationships so astutely’ Belfast Telegraph
'Packed with wickedly funny insights and throwaway lines and written with an
extra-large helping of heart, this is the perfect escape for anyone in need of
of a book hug!' Lancashire Post ‘With its air of nostalgia, gentle humour and
snobbery, this is a super but also surprising read’ NFOP magazine Praise for
Santa Montefiore: 'Nobody does epic romance like Santa Montefiore' JOJO MOYES
'An enchanting read, overflowing with deliciously poignant moments' DINAH
JEFFRIES 'Santa Montefiore hits the spot for me like few other writers' SARRA
MANNING 'One of our personal favourites' The Times ‘Accomplished and poetic’
Daily Mail ‘Santa Montefiore is a marvel’ Sunday Express
Wacht op mij Santa Montefiore 2023-01-03 Een indrukwekkend verhaal met een
Nederlands tintje over de allesoverstijgende kracht van liefde Gulliver’s Bay,
Cornwall, 1944 Als Rupert Dash sneuvelt tijdens de Slag om Arnhem, is zijn
vrouw Florence er kapot van. Ze kan niet accepteren dat hij voor altijd uit
haar leven is verdwenen. Wanneer ze een gedicht met de titel Wacht op mij
verborgen vindt in een oud boek, gelooft ze dat het een teken van haar man is.
Een belofte dat hij bij haar terug zal komen. Londen, 1988 Max heeft altijd
last gehad van een vreselijke terugkerende droom. Een waarbij hij met een
parachute landt achter de vijandelijke linies, en wordt omringd door het
onophoudelijke geluid van geweervuur. De droom eindigt met zijn dood op het
slagveld. Om te begrijpen waarom hij wordt achtervolgd door zulke afschuwelijke
nachtmerries, begint hij aan een spirituele reis die hem naar Gulliver’s Bay
leidt, en een man genaamd Rupert Dash. Melbourne, 1995 Florence ontvangt een
brief van Max. Ze heeft hem nog nooit ontmoet en hij woont aan de andere kant
van de wereld. En hij zegt dat hij zich een leven herinnert dat aan iemand
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anders vóór hem toebehoorde. Hij zegt dat hij haar echtgenoot was, Rupert - de
man waar Florence eenenvijftig jaar op heeft gewacht... In de pers ‘Montefiore
doet je vergeten waar en met wie je bent.’ Libelle ‘Dit boek raakt je
gegarandeerd recht in je hart. Ontroerend!’ de Telegraaf ‘Laat je gaan, geef je
over.’ NRC Handelsblad
Florence Grace Tracy Rees 2018-07-31 'Possibly the most wonderful book I've
ever read. A complete joy' Amazon reviewer. The stunning new novel from the
author of the Richard and Judy bestseller Amy Snow. Perfect for fans of The
Keeper of Lost Things and Island of Secrets. Florrie Buckley is an orphan,
living on the wind-blasted moors of Cornwall. It's a hard existence but Florrie
is content; she runs wild in the mysterious landscape. She thinks her destiny
is set in stone. But when Florrie is fourteen, she inherits a never-imagined
secret. She is related to a wealthy and notorious London family, the Graces.
Overnight, Florrie's life changes and she moves from country to city, from
poverty to wealth. Cut off from everyone she has ever known, Florrie struggles
to learn the rules of this strange new world. And then she must try to fathom
her destructive pull towards the enigmatic and troubled Turlington Grace, a man
with many dark secrets of his own.
Here and Now Santa Montefiore 2020-08-25 From internationally bestselling
author Santa Montefiore—a touching and bittersweet intergenerational story
about family and the power of memory. Meet Marigold and Dennis, two happily
married empty-nesters in their late sixties. They should be enjoying their
golden years in the idyllic English village where they live. But when their two
grown daughters, Daisy and Suze, move back into the family home, both mother
and father must learn how to deal with the upheaval. Meanwhile, as Daisy and
Suze soak in the familiar comforts of home, they soon discover that their
mother isn’t quite the same woman she was a few years ago. Sure, she is still
kind-hearted and always willing to help, but something about their mom is
different, and it’s becoming harder and harder for the family to ignore. For
the first time in their lives, Dennis and his daughters find themselves caring
for Marigold rather than the other way around. Here and Now is a gorgeously
evocative novel brimming with characters who are so recognizable they’ll walk
right off the page and into your heart. This is a novel about what it means to
grow up and to grow wise, and how the new generation learns to carry family
memories and hope into the future.
Luke's Story Tim F. LaHaye 2009 Recounts the life story of the author of the
Gospel of Luke--from his life as a slave to his university studies as a medical
student at Tarsus, from his acquaintance with Saul (Paul) of Tarsus to his
ultimate discipleship and decision to write the story of Christ.
The Temptation of Gracie Santa Montefiore 2019-04-16 An unforgettable tale of
love lost and rediscovered, set in the enchanting backdrop of Italy—from
internationally bestselling author Santa Montefiore, whose books have sold more
than 6 million copies worldwide. Love may be lost, but it’s not gone forever.
When Gracie Burton stumbles upon a weeklong cooking course at Castello
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Montefosco, a castle in the sun-kissed Tuscan countryside, she cannot resist
the opportunity to revisit the past she left behind in Italy. Since her
husband’s death eight years earlier, Gracie has grown apart from her daughter,
Carina, a high-powered businesswoman in London and her granddaughter,
Anastasia, who would rather spend her time on her phone than with her family,
but both women decide to join her. Little do they know that a lifetime of
secrets await them in Italy. Over the course of the week, Gracie reveals the
truth about what has drawn her back to the castle and its owner, the mysterious
Count Bassanelli. Carina and Anastasia are shocked to discover that Gracie
spent fifteen years in Italy as an apprentice to her uncle, a renowned art
restorer and collector. While there, she fell madly in love. Now, forty-one
years later, she has returned in hopes of righting past wrongs. With the help
of Mamma Bernadetta’s magical recipes and the kindness of her fellow guests,
Gracie reconnects with her family and together, all three women learn that love
once lost, is not gone forever. The Temptation of Gracie is a poignant,
timeless tale of grand romance, a story of women through the generations, and a
reminder that it’s never too late to love.
The Secret Hours Santa Montefiore 2020-04-14 From internationally bestselling
author Santa Montefiore, whose books have sold more than six million copies
worldwide, comes The Secret Hours, a new story in the sweeping generational
saga, The Deverill Trilogy, about the sister who left the family’s castle and
never came back. Let the wind take me and the soft rain settle me into the
Irish soil from where I came. And may my sins be forgiven. Faye Clayton is a
dutiful wife and mother to three grown children. She’s not given to flights of
fancy, but when her mother passes away, she begins to dream of a strange, yet
familiar, castle set on rolling hills of grass and heather. When Faye learns
that her mother has requested her ashes be scattered on the hills above a place
called Castle Deverill in Ireland, she is shocked but intrigued. Her mother
never spoke fondly of her childhood on a farm in Ireland, so why in death would
she want to return to a castle Faye has never heard of? Against her husband’s
wishes, Faye sets out for Ireland where she uncovers a heartbreaking story of
love, prejudice, and lifelong secrets that have touched those closest to her.
Spanning decades and continents, The Secret Hours is a poignant tale about the
meaning of family, the power of forgiveness, and the ties we all have to the
place we call home.
The Tea Planter's Wife Dinah Jefferies 2016-09-13 #1 INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER •
1920s Ceylon: A young Englishwoman marries a charming tea plantation owner and
widower, only to discover he's keeping terrible secrets about his past,
including what happened to his first wife, that lead to devastating
consequences In this lush, atmospheric page-turner, nineteen-year-old Gwendolyn
Hooper has married Laurence, the seductively mysterious owner of a vast tea
empire in colonial Ceylon, after a whirlwind romance in London. When she joins
him at his faraway tea plantation, she’s filled with hope for their life
together, eager to take on the role of mistress of the house, learn the tea
business, and start a family. But life in Ceylon is not what Gwen expected. The
plantation workers are resentful, the neighbors and her new sister-in-law
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treacherous. Gwen finds herself drawn to a local Sinhalese man of questionable
intentions and worries about her new husband’s connection to a brash American
businesswoman. But most troubling are the unanswered questions surrounding
Laurence’s first marriage. Why won’t anyone discuss the fate of his first wife?
Who’s buried in the unmarked grave in the forest? As the darkness of her
husband’s past emerges, Gwen is forced to make a devastating choice, one that
could destroy their future and Gwen’s chance at happiness.
The Butterfly Box Santa Montefiore 2014-01-02 An unforgettable journey of
discovery from the number one bestselling author of Songs of Love and War.
Federica is moved from Chile to Cornwall when her parents separate, and all she
has left of the relationship she cherished with her father, is a wooden box
which has a secret beauty hidden within. Swiftly embraced into the eccentric
Appleby family, it isn’t long before Federica falls for her friend’s older
brother Sam, who barely notices the little girl until it is too late… Years
later, from the sanctuary of a seemingly perfect marriage, Federica embarks on
a painful journey of self-discovery. Will she finally learn the true lesson of
the butterfly box? ***Praise for Santa Montefiore*** 'Nobody does epic romance
like Santa Montefiore' JOJO MOYES 'An enchanting read, overflowing with
deliciously poignant moments' DINAH JEFFERIES 'Santa Montefiore hits the spot
for me like few other writers' SARRA MANNING 'One of our personal favourites'
The Times ‘Accomplished and poetic’ Daily Mail ‘Santa Montefiore is a marvel’
Sunday Express
The Moise Family of South Carolina; an Account of the Life and Descendants of
Abraham and Sarah Moise Who Settled in Charleston, South Carolina, in the Year
1791 A.D Harold Moise 2021-09-09 This work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as
we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States of America,
and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and
distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on
the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been
proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original
graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your
support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important part
of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Meet Me Under the Ombu Tree Santa Montefiore 2014-01-02 An extraordinary tale
of love, desire and forgiveness from the number one bestselling author of Songs
of love and War. Sofia Solanas grows up on a beautiful ranch in the middle of
the Argentine pampa. In a world of old-fashioned values, she carves out a place
as a rebellious and passionate young woman. But eventually, her stubborn nature
leads her to trouble … When Sofia’s mother Anna discovers that Sofia has
embarked on a forbidden love affair, she must act in order to save the family
from shame. She sends Sofia to Europe – away from her friends and family and
the man Sofia loves. But then, more than twenty years later, a family tragedy
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calls Sofia home, and she must discover if her passion still lives on …
The Pearl Sister Lucinda Riley 2018-01-23 From the breathtaking beaches of
Thailand to the barely tamed wilds of colonial Australia, The Pearl Sister is
the fourth “brilliantly written” (Historical Novel Society) novel in New York
Times bestselling author Lucinda Riley’s epic Seven Sisters series. “Fans of
Kristin Hannah, Kate Morton, and Riley’s previous novels will adore” (Booklist)
this adventurous and moving story about two women searching for a place to call
home. CeCe D’Aplièse has always felt like an outcast. But following the death
of her father—the reclusive billionaire affectionately called Pa Salt by the
six daughters he adopted from around the globe—she finds herself more alone
than ever. With nothing left to lose, CeCe delves into the mystery of her
origins. The only clues she holds are a black and white photograph and the name
of a female pioneer who once lived in Australia. One hundred years earlier,
Kitty McBride, a Scottish clergyman’s daughter, abandons her conservative
upbringing to serve as the companion to a wealthy woman traveling from
Edinburgh to Adelaide. Her ticket to a new land brings the adventure she
dreamed of and a love that she had never imagined. When CeCe herself finally
reaches the searing heat and dusty plains of the Red Centre of Australia,
something deep within her responds to the energy of the area and the ancient
culture of the Aboriginal people. As she comes closer to finding the truth of
her ancestry, CeCe begins to believe that this untamed, vast continent could
offer her what she never thought possible: a sense of belonging, and a home.
With Lucinda Riley’s signature “meticulous research and attention to detail”
(Booklist), The Pearl Sister is an immersive saga that “will keep readers glued
to the page” (RT Book Reviews).
The Summer House Santa Montefiore 2013-02-05 Previously published as The Woman
from Paris “Superb storyteller” (Plum Sykes) Santa Montefiore’s sweeping and
sophisticated international bestseller Summer House is “a feel good story, full
of exuberance and passion and threaded with hope…an exceptional find” (Seattle
Post-Intelligencer). When Lord Frampton dies in a skiing accident, a beautiful
young woman named Phaedra appears at his funeral—claiming to be the Lord’s
illegitimate daughter. In his will, Lord Frampton has left the priceless
Frampton suite of sapphires to this interloper, confirming her claim and
outraging his three adult sons and widow. Eventually, however, Phaedra’s sweet
nature thaws the frosty relationships. She becomes the daughter that Antoinette
Frampton never had and a wise and compassionate granddaughter to the formidable
Dowager Lady Frampton. But an attraction grows between Phaedra and the eldest
son, David. It seems an impossible love—blocked by their blood connection and
by the fury of one family member who is determined to expose Phaedra as a
fraud. Filled with the luscious scenery and enchanting characters her fans
adore, Santa Montefiore’s Summer House is an unforgettable story about family,
forgiveness, and the power of love.
Schoon schip Katie Fforde 2012-10-16 Wanneer Jo door haar man wordt ingeruild
voor een jongere vriendin verhuist ze naar een binnenvaartschip op de Theems.
Tijdens haar huwelijk hoefde ze alleen maar te koken, maar ze merkt al snel dat
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ze nu meer zal moeten doen om de boel drijvende te houden. Gelukkig krijgt ze
hulp van een vriendin van haar dochter. Dora is op het laatste moment
weggevlucht van haar bruiloft en vraagt Jo om een veilige haven waar ze haar
leven op orde kan krijgen. De beide vrouwen krijgen al snel ongevraagd bezoek
van de arrogante, maar aantrekkelijke Marcus en de charmante klusjesman Tom.
Alsof dat al niet ingewikkeld genoeg is moeten ze met zn vieren het Kanaal
oversteken... naar Nederland!
The Beekeeper's Daughter Santa Montefiore 2021-02-23 From the #1
internationally bestselling author Santa Montefiore—a family rocked by tragedy,
a love that lives through time, and a story that will stay in your heart.
England, 1932: Grace Hamblin is growing up on a beautiful rural estate. The
beekeeper’s daughter, she knows her place and her future—until her father dies
unexpectedly and leaves her alone. Her childhood friend Freddie has recently
become her lover, and she is thankful when they are able to marry and take over
her father’s duties. But there is another man she just can’t shake from her
thoughts… Massachusetts, 1973: Grace’s beautiful, impetuous daughter Trixie
Valentine is in love. Jasper Duncliffe is wild and romantic, and in a band that
might hit it big. But when his brother dies and he is called home to England,
Jasper promises to come back for Trixie one day, if only she will wait for him.
Grace tries to support her daughter, but Trixie brushes off her mother’s
comfort in the confidence that Jasper’s feelings for her are real… Both mother
and daughter are searching for love and happiness, unaware of the secrets that
bind them. To find what they are longing for they must confront the past and
unravel the lies told long ago.
The Gypsy Madonna Santa Montefiore 2016-10-06 FROM THE NUMBER ONE BESTSELLING
AUTHOR A priceless Titian masterpiece. A sumptuous French Chateau with a deadly
secret. And a mystery hidden in a Bordeaux village that will change their lives
forever… When elegant Anouk, a dealer in American antiques, dies unexpectedly,
she leaves the Metropolitan museum an uncatalogued, multimillion dollar
painting by Titian. Her son, Mischa, had no idea she had even owned it and
becomes determined to discover the story behind the painting. This mystery
sends him on the trail of his own history, back to the French village of his
childhood. There he hopes to uncover the origins of the Gypsy Madonna; he never
expects to find himself. Lose yourself in this story of epic romance and dark
mystery set against the backdrop of occupied France and post-war America.
***PRAISE FOR SANTA MONTEFIORE*** ‘Nobody does epic romance like Santa
Montefiore’ JOJO MOYES ‘An enchanting read overflowing with deliciously
poignant moments’ DINAH JEFFERIES on Songs of Love and War ‘Santa Montefiore
hits the spot for my like few other writers’ SARRA MANNING ‘One of our personal
favourites’ THE TIMES on The Last Secret of the Deverills ‘Accomplished and
poetic’ Daily Mail ‘Santa Montefiore is a marvel’ Sunday Express
Flappy Investigates Santa Montefiore 2022-10-27 Something is amiss in the
village of Badley Compton… Binoculars at the ready, Flappy Scott-Booth is set
to investigate. Newcomers have moved in, a young couple from London, delightful
no doubt but they do need to know their place. Who better to teach them the
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ways of this close-knit community than Flappy herself? But Flappy has other
distractions. An ardent admirer, a New Year’s Ball to organize and manifold
appearances to be kept up. How much time and effort it all takes! Add to the
mix the sudden arrival of her son Jasper with his utterly charming persona and
total lack of ambition and drive, accompanied by his pretentious wife and their
two highly-strung children - and Flappy is on ultra-high alert. Endlessly
entertaining, fabulously fun and gorgeously gossipy, Flappy Investigates is the
pitch-perfect follow-up to the bestselling Flappy Entertains.
Songs of Love and War Santa Montefiore 2017-11-07 Previously published in the
US as The Girl in the Castle. The #1 international bestseller about the
enduring bond between three women and the castle they will never forget. Their
lives were mapped out ahead of them. But love and war will change everything...
It’s the early 1900s and Castle Deverill stands staunchly untouched by time,
hidden away in the rolling Irish hills. Within the castle walls, three friends
have formed a close bond: affluent, flame-haired Kitty Deverill; Bridie Doyle,
Kitty’s best friend and daughter of the castle’s cook; and Celia Deverill,
Kitty’s flamboyant English cousin. They’ve grown up together, always sheltered
from the conflict embroiling the rest of the country. But when Bridie learns of
a secret Kitty has been keeping, their idyllic world is forever torn apart.
Later, the three women scatter to different parts of the globe. Kitty must
salvage what she can before Castle Deverill and everything she has ever known
is reduced to ash. Songs of Love and War is an epic generational saga about the
lasting bonds of true friendship and the powerful ties we all have to the place
we call home.
A History of the English-Speaking Peoples since 1900 Andrew Roberts 2010-12-16
Prize-winning British historian tells the story of the English-speaking peoples
in the 20th century Winston Churchill's History of the English-Speaking Peoples
ended in 1900. Andrew Roberts, Wolfson History prizewinner has been inspired by
Churchill's example to write the story of the 20th century. Churchill wrote:
'Every nation or group of nations has its own tale to tell. Knowledge of the
trials and struggles is necessary to all who would comprehend the problems,
perils, challenges, and opportunities which confront us today 'It is in the
hope that contemplation of the trials and tribulations of our forefathers may
not only fortify the English-speaking peoples of today, but also play some
small part in uniting the whole world, that I present this account.' As the
greatest of all the trials and tribulations of the English-speaking peoples
took place in the twentieth century, Roberts' book covers the four worldhistorical struggles in which the English-speaking peoples have been engaged the wars against German Nationalism, Axis Fascism, Soviet Communism and now the
War against Terror. But just as Churchill did in his four volumes, Roberts also
deals with the cultural, social and political history of the English global
diaspora.
The Affair Santa Montefiore 2014-01-02 FROM THE NUMBER ONE BESTSELLING AUTHOR A
captivating tale of desire and temptation from the number one bestseling author
of Songs of Love and War. Angelica has the world at her feet: a gorgeous French
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husband, two beautiful children and a successful career. One night at a gossipy
dinner party, Angelica’s husband harmlessly flirts with another woman and
Angelica herself encounters Jack, a handsome and charismatic man from South
Africa. Angelica and Jack are irrevocably drawn together and cannot ignore the
sparks that fly between them. From her glamorous life in London, to the lush
vineyards of South Africa, Angelica finds herself on a journey that will risk
all she has worked for. She and Jack come together for a moment, only to be
torn apart by fate. What will Angelica do when she finally realises just how
far she has strayed from home…? Praise for Santa Montefiore: 'Nobody does epic
romance like Santa Montefiore' JOJO MOYES 'An enchanting read, overflowing with
deliciously poignant moments' DINAH JEFFERIES 'Santa Montefiore hits the spot
for me like few other writers' SARRA MANNING 'One of our personal favourites'
The Times ‘Accomplished and poetic’ Daily Mail ‘Santa Montefiore is a marvel’
Sunday Express
The Last Secret of the Deverills Santa Montefiore 2017-07-13 FROM THE SUNDAY
TIMES TOP FIVE, MILLION-COPY BESTSELLING AUTHOR - be swept away by the Deverill
Chronicles. It is 1939 and peace has flourished since the Great War ended. But
much has changed for the Deverill family and now a new generation is waiting in
the wings. Martha Wallace came to Dublin from her home in America to find her
birth mother. But instead she has lost her heart to the impossibly charming JP
Deverill. Then she discovers that her mother comes from the same place as JP,
and her fate seems sealed. Bridie Doyle, now Countess di Marcantonio and
mistress of Castle Deverill, is determined to make the castle she used to work
in her home. But her flamboyant husband Cesare has other ideas. And as his eye
strays away from his wife, those close to the couple start to wonder if he
really is who he says he is. Kitty Deverill has come to terms with her life
with her husband Robert, and their two children. But then Jack O’Leary, the
love of her life, returns to Ballinakelly. And this time his heart belongs
elsewhere… This summer discover the dramatic conclusion to the bestselling
Deverill Chronicles. ***What readers are saying about Santa Montefiore***
'Nobody does epic romance like Santa Montefiore. Everything she writes, she
writes from the heart' Jojo Moyes ‘I have a tendresse for sweeping and epic
romantic sagas set around huge houses and aristocratic families and Santa
Montefiore hits the spot for me like few other writers... Lush, vivid
storytelling’ Sarra Manning ‘An ideal summer read. Laced with secrets and
forbidden liaisons, it is sure to keep you turning the pages’ The Lady on The
Beekeeper's Daughter ‘One of our personal favourites and bestselling authors,
sweeping stories of love and families spanning continents and decades’ The
Times
The Mermaid Garden Santa Montefiore 2012-05 A tale spanning four decades and
ranging from the Tuscan countryside to the English coast reveals how the power
of love can heal loss and endure the test of time.
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